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Dear Mr. Norris,

As we begin an exciting new year filled with possibility, we would like to take a moment to reflect on your
generosity and share the impact you have had on our students. Last year was one of the most challenging for
CFCC'’s students, but our generous donor family stepped up, offering hope for a brighter day. We thank
you, but more importantly, our students thank you for your kindness last year...

| work a part time job in order to support myself and my family members, alongside attending school. Despite
working, | still rely on outside assistance in order to pay tuition and afford supplies. Donors like you help me
pursue my education with less stress about how | can continue to afford to attend.

- Zoey Batson

| have been diagnosed with a mental disability since 1993 which has caused a lot of challenges in my life. Despite
these challenges | continue my goal to finish school. | am sure you can imagine the hardship of such a task. Your
generous donation is coming at just the right time because it has allowed me to continue preserving on
completing my degree. Living with an income well below the poverty line and going to school is
challenging but not impossible, thanks to you.

- Lacy Jervay Tate

Paying for college has proven to be very hard, as my family does not have enough money to pay. Generous

contributions such as the one you have provided are helping keep my education accessible, and

inspiring my future. Currently | plan on attending two years at CFCC and then transfer to NC State to pursue

industrial design with a minor in finance. It is a long road, but your generosity has put my dreams in my reach! |

cannot thank you enough for your kindness and support, and | will never forget your contribution to my education.
- Collin E. Lawrence

There are hundreds of students, just like Zoe, Lacy, and Collin, whose lives were deeply impacted by incredible
benefactors like you last year. Students who thought their college dreams were over now have a chance to work
hard and dream big, thanks to your thoughtfulness and care.

Your CFCC Foundation is so grateful for your support last year, totaling $6000.

We hope our words of gratitude bring some light to your day. You have certainly brought an abundance of light to
the CFCC Foundation and to those students we serve, Mr. Norris.

With admiration, %@Q

Shane Fernando Logan Thompson
Vice President of Advancement and the Arts Director of Philanthropy
910.362.7101 910.362.7866

Cape Fear Community College Foundation, Inc. is a 501(c)3 nonprofit organization. Our federal tax ID # is 58-1308578.
Financial information about this organization and a copy of its license are available from the State Solicitation Licensing
Branch at 919-814-5400. The license is not an endorsement by the State.
$0 in goods or services were received in exchange for your contributions in 2020, along with our most sincere gratitude.




